
  
MARION COUNTY HOUSING AUTHORITY 

 
 MEMORANDUM 
 
 
  TO: Utility Allowance File  

 RE: Annual Review 
 DATE: October 19, 2017 

  
__ _________________________________________________________________________________ 

 In accordance with Federal regulations 24 CFR 965.507 and MCHA’s administrative plan, utility 
allowances are reviewed on an annual basis and adjusted accordingly.  Where the cumulative change 
is determined to be less than 10%, we are not required to revise the utility allowance, nor has it been 
our practice to do so.  
 
Utility rates were reviewed most recently in October 2016 and compared to those used to establish the 
2014 allowances currently being applied.  At that time it was determined that the cumulative change 
varied between approximately 1% and 5%, so no revisions were made.  This has been noted on each 
form HUD-52667. 
 
MCHA is currently in the process of calculating regional (county-wide) utility allowances for 
implementation beginning January 1, 2018. 


